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10. MATTERS TO REPORT

Cllr Fairchild suggested that some notes should be drawn up prior to the Annual Parish Meeting to
answer any queries regarding the setting of the Precept for 2013/14. CUrWilson will give it some thought
and would be happy to have input from other councillors.

Cllr Wilson reported that the Building Control Officer had been out to look at the wall at Feast's Green
(see Minutes MM 02/2013 Item 8) and offered some advice on how the Council should proceed. He will
report more fully at the next Full Council meeting in March.

Cllr Wilson also reported that Cllr P Wilson and he had met with representatives from Haddenham Pre-
School and Little Teds Day Nursery and they will be meeting again on Friday when he hopes the issues
regarding the rent increase can be sorted out. (See Minutes MM 02/2013 Item 23).

Cllr Tindall advised that he is still pursuing the District Council with regard to the issue of dog and litter
bins not being emptied regularly by Veolia. (See Minutes MM 02/2013 Item 11E).

Cllr Wilson advised that there are plans to change the waste collection system and to introduce wheelie
bins for green waste and recyclables, which will also take most plastics as well as the usual glass, etc.,
more information will be coming out in the near future.

Cllr Tindall reported a problem with a lighting pole in Duck Lane (PC41) and Cllr Smith will investigate.

11. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Monday 13th May 2013 at 7.45pm at Haddenham Library, Station
Road, Haddenham, Cambs.

There being no further business the meeting was called to a close at 8.28pm.
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